### The Grapevine Newsletter

St. Bruno Parish, Dousman

Thursday, July 24, 2025



I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit.

--John 15:5



262-968-3865

# Faith Formation registration for is now open!

We invite all families to enroll their kids in this year's program as we grow together in faith and community. Don't wait—register today and help your child deepen their relationship with God!



Visit our website's Faith Formation pages for more info.

#### What's New



St. Bruno Parish School is excited to be a sponsor of this year's Hartland Kids Day on Wednesday, July

30 — and we'd love for you to stop by the St.
Bruno Parish School booth!

It's going to be a fantastic day full of fun for families games, activities, treats, and tons of community spirit!

Come say hi, grab a freebie, and learn more about what's happening at St. Bruno!

## Swing Into Action for a Great Cause!

Mark your calendars for the Annual Fr. Ralph
Golf Outing on Saturday, September 27 — a funfilled day on the course to benefit St. Bruno
Parish School! Whether you're a seasoned golfer
or just there for the camaraderie, this event
brings our community together in support of
Catholic education. Get your foursome ready
and stay tuned for registration and sponsorship
details. Let's make this year's outing a hole-inone for St. Bruno!

stbrunoparish.com/golf-outing



#### What's New

#### **NEW THIS FALL!**

#### Top Ten Reasons



TO JOIN WALKING WITH PURPOSE

#### at ST. BRUNO

- Walking with Purpose (WWP) is a Catholic Bible study for women.
- WWP fits into your busy schedule.
- No prior Scripture knowledge is required.
- WWP is a no-judgment zone. We welcome anyone who is interested in studying God's Word.
- We offer "rolling admission." Visit and join anytime.
- Meet new women for fellowship and connection.
- Be better prepared to share the Biblical principles of our faith.
- 3 There is no actual walking involved.
- We share our everyday challenges in an atmosphere of honesty and authenticity and accept one another for who we are: beloved daughters of God.

and the Number 1 reason to join WWP:

Jesus wants your friendship and your focus on Him this year.

For more information, contact: Nancy Boerger nboerger@stpaulgenesee.net





The Archdiocese of Milwaukee has designated local sites as places of pilgrimage for the 2025 Jubilee Year of Hope.

We are invited in a very special way to encounter God's love and mercy through a pilgrimage. To learn more about pilgrimage locations and how to participate, <u>click HERE</u>.

\*Next Pilgrimage is August 10!

0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0



Follow us on Facebook! FOLLOW ST. BRUNO PARISH

FOLLOW ST. BRUNO PARISH
TO RECEIVE ALERTS, INVITES
AND UP-TO-THE-MINUTE
INFORMATION!
LINK HERE.